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1)  I was contacted by Kim Baker, Aquatics Director at the new facility being built in 

Manassas Park.  She informed me that the facility may be available to us for hosting 

meets and that a team from Potomac Valley has not been granted sole rights to the 

lane space available there.  She has worked at Freedom Center in the past as well as at 

Claude Moore so she is familiar with the workings of VSI. 

2) I have created an email group of the team presidents or contacts and have sent out 

two mass emails to them.  The topics in these emails included an explanation of 

certification requirements/procedures, the use of coaching assistants, and swimmer 

racing start certification.  I developed the list of emails from the team websites and 

had no emails returned so I believe I was able to reach each team with the information.  

I plan to continue to contact the teams in this way as the need arises.   

3) Several individuals have contacted me concerning some issues with the Zone team.  I 

will be working with the appropriate Board members to address some of these concerns 

in the near future. 


